
 
 

Minutes of a Burial Board Committee of the Calstock Parish Council  

held on Wednesday, 21 February 2018  

at the Tamar Valley Centre commencing at 1830.  

 

Those present were- Cllr Alford, Cllr Beech, Cllr Greenwood (Chair), Cllr Latham, Cllr Wilkes, Miss S Lemon 

(Clerk), 

Miss C Bullimore (Deputy Clerk – minutes).  

 

1. APOLOGIES 

Cllr Rooker and Cllr Woolford. 

 

2.  DECLARATION OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS IN AGENDA ITEMS 

None 

 

3. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

None 

 

4.          BURIAL GUIDELINES 

Various items were discussed including: 

The purchasing of Cremated remains plots and using Pascoes to dig the grave (£60) without the need for 

a funeral director. 

The rewriting of the cemetery rules to include the wording regarding the positioning of the plots 

The rules regarding astro turf and any objects around a grave to be highlighted for future plots. 

A cemetery wall of plaques is also to be considered for people who could not afford or did not wish to 

have a headstone. 

It was agreed that the cemetery regulations would be updated and brought back to the next meeting for 

approval and the Clerk would look into purchasing a ‘wall’. 

 

Cllr Greenwood commented on the cemeteries looking really good and asked for the workmen to be 

thanked for all their efforts. 

  

 

        

There being no further business the meeting closed at 1850. 

 

Signed............................................................. Dated................  


